
 

YOUR data 
OUR duty 

The Data Protection Act is being replaced 

and there are changes that will effect 

both us as an organisation and you as an 

individual.  

For more information and advice speak to a member 

of the Children Centre team or see the Early Help 

privacy notice at https://liverpool.gov.uk/privacy-

notice/service-level-privacy-notices/early-help-

privacy-notice/ 
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